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For Immediate Release 
April 11, 2016 
 
For More Information: 
Engineering Department / 228-0440 
Michelle Fortunato, Women’s Center / 225-1346 
 
PUBLIC ADVISED TO BE AWARE OF WALKERS 

 
On Wednesday, April 13, beginning at 6 p.m. and continuing through 7 p.m., there will be a 
community walk starting at the NMU University Center and proceeding as follows: 
 
The walk is set to begin at the NMU University Center on Kaye Avenue, then proceed east on Kaye 
Avenue to Presque Isle Avenue, then north on Presque Isle Avenue to Fair Avenue, then east on Fair 
Avenue to Third Street, then south on Third Street to College Avenue, then west on College Avenue 
to Hebard Court, then north on Hebard Court to Kaye Avenue, then west on Kaye Avenue and 
returning to the NMU University Center. 
 
The walk is to occur exclusively on the sidewalks and participants are to follow the rules of the road, 
however the public is asked to be aware of and considerate toward people crossing the street. 
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